2023 End-of-Year Update



Celebrating LCRT's Progress in 2023 and Looking Ahead to 2024

LCRT supports the preservation of our culture and environment while also paving the way for responsible growth and improved mobility for residents and visitors.

As the project team continues working to bring reliable and modern bus rapid transit service to the Lowcountry, we reflect on progress made in 2023 with celebratory vision – and look forward to a bright future ahead for LCRT in 2024 and beyond.

In 2023, the project team:



Completed 30% design plans and progressed into the development of 60% design plans



Celebrated LCRT's inclusion in the advancement and funding recommendation for 18 major transit projects across the U.S. as part of President Biden's FY 2024 Budget



Engaged with communities, businesses, and stakeholders from across the region through key involvement opportunities and public and neighborhood meetings



Hosted four transit oriented development workshops where over 100 community members gave input on equitable development around LCRT station areas



Relocated three LCRT stations to better reflect community needs and align with other local projects

In 2024, communities and future riders can expect steady progress on LCRT:



Continued development and completion of 60% design and right-of-way plans



Consistent opportunities for collaboration and community engagement as design plans are developed

LCRT will connect communities in the Tri-County region like never before. We are excited to continue working to make this transformative system a reality.

2023 Outreach & Engagement

165+ Community **Engagement Activities**



82 virtual



45+ businesses reached

The community voiced the most input on the following topics this year:

> On-Corridor Property

Public Involvement

Project Schedule

Station Locations /Areas



